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25th January 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

As part of our ‘When the Siren Sounds’ World War Two topic this term, we will 

be learning about wartime rationing and how this impacted peoples’ diets.  During 

the week of 5th February, the children will be researching and then preparing 

and cooking some wartime meals.  We will be purchasing the ingredients for this; 

you don’t need to provide anything.  

 

We are aware of particular dietary needs and allergies for some children in the 

year group. If your child has a new allergy or need that the school is not yet aware 

of, please inform us so that we can cater for everyone safely.  

 

If you would be able to help with the cooking, and have a current DBS, on 

Tuesday 6th, Wednesday 7th or Thursday 8th February mornings, we 

would be very grateful for your help.  Please let us know via email:  

office@broadwaterce.org. 

 

The Year 6 team 
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